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Tax Commissioner Kamm Joins FTA Board 
 
August 6, 2025 (Lincoln, NE) - Nebraska Tax Commissioner, Jim Kamm, has been elected to the Board of 
Trustees of the Federation of Tax Administrators (FTA). 
 
The FTA serves the principal tax administrators of all 50 states plus the District of Columbia, New York 
City, and Philadelphia, providing research, information, education, and training while advocating for, and 
fostering collaboration among, state agency tax professionals across the country.     
 
In this leadership role, Commissioner Kamm will help direct and govern FTA operations while giving 
Nebraska an increased voice in state tax administration issues nationally.  Kamm has led the Nebraska 
Department of Revenue (DOR) since September 2023, following his appointment by Governor Jim Pillen. 
 
“I’m honored to have been elected and look forward to joining the FTA Board and working with my fellow 
commissioners from across the country in this capacity,” said Commissioner Kamm.  “The FTA is an 
important partner to state tax agencies and this election will allow me to offer Nebraska commonsense 
principles to the organization while giving our state a greater presence in state tax administration guidance 
at the national level.  I greatly appreciate Governor Pillen’s support in allowing me to represent the State of 
Nebraska and my DOR colleagues through this service.”   
 
Learn more about the FTA at https://taxadmin.org.   
 
 
 

### 
 

https://taxadmin.org/

